Valerie Hale

From: CJ <cj2000@frontiernet.net>

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2022 10:52 AM

To: Valerie Hale

Subject: Fwd: Boo On Main Street Road Closure

Hello Valerie,

Request closure of Downtown Crossville Main Street for Boo On Main, 29 October 2022 from 3 O'clock p.m. to 8 O'clock
p.m. Event will be held from 4 O'clock p.m. to 7 O'clock p.m.

Thank You,

Carolyn Jozwiak
Downtown Crossville, Inc.

Tad Proffitt
Chairman Boo on Main Street



